
                                  
 

 

Idaho Health Plan Expansion 

 
Attention Providers: 
 

We care about supporting you and our members and want to share that, starting January 
1, 2025, we will provide Molina Healthcare member services in 13 new counties in Idaho.  

 
If you provide services in any of these new counties, you’re now able to support members 

in the new counties. These new counties include: Adams, Benewah, Blaine, Clark, Clearwater, 
Gooding, Idaho, Jerome, Latah, Lincoln, Shoshone, Valley and Washington Counties. 

 
We are here to help! If you’re interested in working with Molina Healthcare of Idaho, 

please contact Molina’s Provider Contact Center at 1-844-239-4914 for Medicaid and Marketplace, 
or 1-844-808-1383 for Medicare, Monday through Friday 8:00-6:00 Mountain Time. You may also 
reach our Idaho Provider Relations Team by email at mhidprovidersvcreq@molinahealthcare.com.  
 

 
 

The Special Provider Bulletin is a newsletter distributed to all network providers 
serving beneficiaries of Molina Healthcare of Idaho health care plans. 
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